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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Mac’s Convenience Stores, LLC  July 10, 2015 
4080 W Jonathan Moore Pike 
Columbus, IN 47201 
Attention:  Mr. Matt Jordan  
         (812) 379-9227 
 

RE: IDEM Deactivation of Suspected Release 
LUST Incident #201501504 

      Circle K #2293 
      4841 N Pennsylvania Street  

     Indianapolis, Marion County 
LUST Incident #198904049nfa; 199703528nfa; and 
201501504; FID #202 
 

Mr. Jordan: 
 
 Technical staff of the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) has 
reviewed the file documentation relating to IDEM LUST suspected Incident #201501504.  This 
review was completed to evaluate whether a release from the Underground Storage Tank System 
did occur.  Based on the review of available information, IDEM has deactivated LUST 
#201403505 as the evidence indicates that a release did not occur. 
 
 If you have any questions, contact me at (317) 234-8592 or via email at 
cnazaret@idem.in.gov.  To expedite a timely response, have the site facility and incident 
numbers available when you call. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Cheryl Nazareth Graves 
      Environmental Manager 
      Excess Liability Trust Fund Technical Section 
      Underground Storage Tank Branch 
      Office of Land Quality 
 
 
 
 
cc: American Environmental Corporation – Attn: Mr. Steve Browning (sbrowning@aecindy.com) 

File 



From: Jordan, Matthew
To: Poe, Diane L
Cc: Browning, Steve (sbrowning@aecindy.com)
Subject: RE: IDEM ELTF Tech Correspondence FID 202
Date: Monday, July 13, 2015 9:56:50 AM

Received.
 

From: Poe, Diane L [mailto:dpoe@idem.IN.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 9:49 AM
To: Jordan, Matthew
Cc: Browning, Steve (sbrowning@aecindy.com)
Subject: IDEM ELTF Tech Correspondence FID 202
 
RETURN E-MAIL RECEIPT REQUESTED
 
The IDEM UST Branch is now sending formal communication (signed letters) via
 electronic mail (e-mail).  IDEM has provided electronic copies of our letters to
 consultants for several years and is now also providing our correspondence via e-
mail to the Registered UST Owner/Operator or Responsible Party.  The UST Branch
 will only utilize the US Postal Service if e-mail is not available.  We believe that this
 approach is not only more economically responsible, but will also allow us to reach
 our customers in a more timely manner. 
 
In that regard, IDEM is requesting a return receipt via e-mail indicating that the
 correspondence has been received for our records.  Please review and respond
 appropriately to the attached IDEM correspondence per IDEM document submittal
 guidelines.  We hope to continue working with you to improve our customer service. 
 Please notify IDEM if you have a preferred e-mail address for this correspondence or
 regarding any e-mail address changes.  If you have any questions please feel free to
 contact me at 317/234-5065 or Bill Davis at 317/232-8921. 
 
 
 
 
Diane L. Poe, Administrative Assistant
Excess Liability Trust Fund Technical Section
IDEM - Office of Land Quality, Underground Storage Tank Branch
100 N. Senate Ave.
Room 1101
Indianapolis, IN 46204-2251
(317) 234-5065
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